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Settling In Policy  
 
Starting at a new setting can be difficult for parents to leave their child. At 
Rookies Daycare we will work with you wherever possible, to ensure your child 
is settled and that you are happy with the care that is provided. 
 
A short settling in session will be arranged for you, your child and staff to 
get to know each other better before contracted hours commence. This also 
provides staff with the opportunity to gather lots of information about your 
child, their likes and dislikes, routines, favourite activities and how to 
comfort them should they become upset. It also gives you and your child the 
opportunity to meet the other children and parents who already use Rookies 
Daycare. 
 
Where possible, it is recommended two half day sessions for settling in (or a 
couple of 2-hour sessions for school aged children). These sessions are free of 
charge. You are welcome to stay with your child during these sessions, but it 
is recommended that your stay is gradually shortened so as your child can get 
used to you not being there. If you feel your child requires longer to settle, 
then we can of course arrange further settling in sessions (Any additional 
sessions will be charged at the standard hourly rate). Some children do take 
longer than others to settle and some settle quickly and then become distressed 
a few weeks into the placement. We will work with you to support your child 
through this transition period and make it as easy as possible. It is important 
that you and your child are comfortable with Rookies Daycare and happy with the 
care we provide. 
 
We can also arrange for some virtual tours of Rookies Daycare, as well as 
sending videos of routines, which can be watched at home to allow a child to 
become excited about the prospect of attending Rookies.  
 
If you have any concerns regarding this policy, please do not hesitate to 
discuss them with management. 
 


